

NAME: _____ CLASS: _____

SECTION A

Choose the **best** answer to complete the sentence.

Pilih jawapan yang **terbaik** untuk melengkapkan ayat berikut.

1. Molly wants to mash a _____ bananas to make a banana cake.
A. few ☐
B. lot
C. many
D. some
2. _____ will the show begin? In fifteen minutes.
A. What ☐
B. When
C. Which
D. Where
3. Ramli and his brother are _____ about their wealth.
A. talking ☐
B. talked
C. talks
D. talk
4. Your mother wasn't angry, _____ she?
A. is ☐
B. isn't
C. was
D. wasn't
5. Puan Halimah likes to buy eggs from Pak Dollah because the eggs are always _____
A. sweet ☐
B. white
C. clean
D. fresh

Choose the most suitable proverb

6. When Kevin had difficulties understanding mathematical formulas, Darren spent many hours explaining to Kevin and he is _____.
A. A friend in need is a friend indeed
B. Half a loaf is better than none
C. A fool and his money are soon parted.
D. Blood is thicker than water ☐

Choose the **best** answer for each blank.

Pilih jawapan yang **terbaik** untuk setiap tempat kosong.

Alia is very excited. She wants to go to a birthday party. She _____ 7 _____ up very early in the morning. After she has a bath, she wears a beautiful dress. Next, she wears _____ 8 _____ new pair of shoes. Then, she takes the gift that she had placed _____ 9 _____ the table. Her father drives her to her friend's house.

7. A. wake
B. wakes ☐
C. woke
D. waking

8. A. herself
B. hers ☐
C. her
D. she

9. A. on ☐
B. in
C. onto
D. into

Choose the word that has the **same meaning** as the underlined word.

Pilih jawapan perkataan yang **sama erti** dengan perkataan yang bergaris.

10. Owls and bats come out at night to look for food.
A. watch ☐
B. buy
C. search
D. collect

Choose the answer with the correct **punctuation**.

Pilih jawapan yang mempunyai **tanda baca** yang betul.

11. A. Jill Jenny and Jean are sisters.
B. jill, jenny and Jean are sisters.
C. Jill, Jenny and Jean are sisters. ☐
D. Jill. Jenny and Jean are sisters.

Questions 12 – 15

Based on the picture, choose the **best** answer to fill in the blanks in the passage that follows.
Berdasarkan gambar, pilih jawapan yang terbaik untuk diisikan pada tempat kosong dalam teks yang berikutnya.



Amir and his father are at a pet shop. There are many people at the pet shop. Amir is looking at a pair of rabbits in a cage. The shopkeeper is 12 the rabbits with some carrots. A girl is 13 on a bench. She is pointing at the goldfish in the aquarium. 14 wants to buy the goldfish. Amir's father is taking a fishbowl which is 15 the shelf. Amir finally buys a rabbit as his pet.

- 12 A. giving
 B. feeding
 C. holding
 D. making

☐

- 13 A. sitting
 B. squatting
 C. standing
 D. kneeling

☐

- 14 A. He
 B. We
 C. They
 D. She

☐

- 15 A. in
 B. under
 C. on
 D. over

☐

Questions 16 – 20

Read the passage and answer the questions that follow.

Baca petikan dan jawab soalan- soalan yang berikutnya.

Once upon a time , two good friends , Rahim and Basir , went to the forest to gather firewood. Suddenly , they saw a big , fierce bear **coming towards** them. Rahim immediately climbed up a nearby tree. Basir , who did not know how to climb , begged Rahim to help him. But Rahim ignored his friend and went on climbing .

As the bear approached , Basir lay on the ground, pretending to be dead. The bear sniffed his face and ran off. Rahim came down and asked Basir what the bear had whispered to him. Basir said , “ It told me not to trust anyone , not even my best friend.”

16. Where did the story take place ?

- A. in the forest
- B. at the beach
- C. at the zoo
- D. at the park

☐

19 Who was pretending to be dead ?

- A. Rahim
- B. Basir and Rahim
- C. The bear
- D. Basir

☐

17 What were Rahim and Basir doing in the forest ?

- A. They were playing.
- B. They were plcking wild flowers.
- C. They were gathering fire woods.
- D. They were looking for their friends.

☐

20 All the statements below are incorrect ,
EXCEPT

- A. Rahim can be trusted.
- B. Rahim was a good friend.
- C. Basir knew how to climb tree.
- D. Basir pretended to be dead.

☐

18 The word “**coming towards**” in the passage can be best replaced with

- A. approaching
- B. moving
- C. avoiding
- D. directing

☐